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2020 Convention Cancellation 

The NCLGA Board of Directors have decided to cancel the NCLGA Convention taking place May 13 
– 15 in Prince George due to COVID-19. Registration will be refunded in full as soon as possible. 
The NCLGA will look at options to complete the required business of the AGM and will share this 
with Members in the coming weeks.  
 
2020 Resolutions 

Following the March 13, 2020 submission deadline, the Board reviewed the resolutions submitted 
by Member communities. Resolutions that were submitted prior to the deadline will be forwarded 
to UBCM for the 2020 September UBCM Convention. Resolutions that are specific only to the NCLGA 
region have been referred to the NCLGA Executive for consideration. 
 
Northern BC Solid Waste Management Forum 

The NCLGA Board of Directors reviewed the planning to-date for the Northern BC Solid Waste 
Management Forum scheduled for June 16-17, 2020. The Board discussed the Forum in respect to 
COVID-19 and an update on the Forum status will be provided to Members as soon as possible.  
 
Community Leadership Awards 

The Board of Directors reviewed submissions for the 2020 Community Leadership Awards and 
decided on the winners in each of the 3 categories. The recipients of the awards and a description 
of the projects will be recognized through the NCLGA’s Website and Social Media platforms. A 
formal award will be presented to the communities at a later date.  

 
2020/2021 Preliminary Budget 

The 2020/2021 Preliminary Budget for the NCLGA was approved by the Board of Directors. 
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